From: Hennepin Technical College
To: Currently Enrolled Students
Subject: Student Emergency Fund Application
Date: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 10:54:12 AM



Dear {{Person/Core - Preferred First Name}}:

Students who are enrolled in a credit-based program during the Spring 2021 semester and are Pell-eligible can submit a <u>HTC Emergency Grant Application</u> to apply for CRRSAA funds. Funds will be distributed through direct deposit or check (if direct deposit is not set up) to student account numbers or addresses on file in <u>eServices</u>. **The deadline to apply is Friday, March 5, 2021**. Funds will be disbursed to eligible applicants by late March.

If you have any questions about the emergency grant application, please contact OneStop at <a href="mailto:onestop@hennepintech.edu">onestop@hennepintech.edu</a> or 952-995-1300.

During this challenging time, I encourage you to access resources you may need by visiting our Resources and Services webpage. We remain committed to helping you reach your academic goals safely and successfully.

Sincerely,

Jessica Lauritsen
Vice President of Student Affairs



## HennepinTech.edu

## A Minnesota State College

Hennepin Technical College is an affirmative action, equal opportunity educator and employer. This document is available in alternative formats to individuals with disabilities. Consumers with hearing or speech disabilities may contact us via their preferred Telecommunications Relay Service.

GN5EF01